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To whom it may concern: 


I am absolutely in favor of Proposed Rule 3001, but would suggest that it be clear that it sets a 

minimum threshold in bankruptcy court and does not preempt state's rights to create more 

stringent debt-buyer standards for state-based actions. 


Thank you very much for your time and consideration. 


Sincerely, 


Matthew Bogosian, Esq. 
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